
 

Public Notice for Consumer Confidence Report 
Per Title 40 (CFR) 141.155/ AAC R18-4-117 

This is a notice to the public that the Why Domestic Water District has made the 
consumer confidence report for 2024 is available on our website for viewing or 
download at whydwidaz.gov and upon request in our main office at                     

520 S. Mesquite Ln. Why, AZ 85321 

You may request a printed copy, or you may request it be delivered digitally via 
email.  

 


